
 

For more information, please call: 
Paul Johnson 
Snowy Hydro Limited 
(02) 9278 1888 1 

Date: 11th July 2007 

Subject: Laverton North Power Station 
 
 
 
 
Today the Victorian Civil and Administrative Tribunal removed the enforcement order restricting the 
operation of Snowy Hydro’s Laverton North Power Station, with effect from 5.00pm on 20 July 2007. 
 


